
 

 

Notice of Rescheduled Meeting 

Environment Advisory Committee 

Thursday, June 6, 2013 

 
The Environment Advisory Committee meeting scheduled for  

Thursday, June 6 at 5:30 p.m.  

is being RESCHEDULED to later date in June. 

A new meeting date will posted as soon as it is confirmed. 

 


